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Drinking water sources near the Hudson River

Dear Jane,

I work for the US Nuclear Regulatory Commission in Region I and have been inspecting Indian Point's
groundwater contamination investigation for the past 1 2 years. We have been asked by 2 non-
governmental organizations, if there are any public drinking sources on either side of the Hudson River
south of the salinity line (below the Newburg/Beacon Bridge). Would you have that information?

Regards,

Jim
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